CORRESPONDENCE

1/21/2022
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 00505-2022
From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 4:44 PM
To: ‘Tyler Erickson’
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket #20200226-SU

Good Afternoon, Tyler Erickson.

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commlission Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public Service Comumlssion
2540 Shumard Cak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 223299

Phowe: (850) 41z-6467

From: Tyler Erickson <Tyler@midlandinfosys.com>
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 4:40 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: FW: Docket #20200226-SU

As a homeowner on the island please deny EU’s application for wastewater service

The main reason is because EU is not a contractor that has ever won a bid to install sewer anywhere.
Palm Island also called Don Pedro-Knight Island is a barrier Island with no bridge access, That would

make it even more complicated for a company who has no experience.

There are also concerns about EU’s owner. Has anyone done a background check?

Thanks!

Tyler Erickson
Cell: 612-719-6678
111 N Gulf Blvd and 251 Bocilla Drive





